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BECAUSE THE MASS INTENTION BOOK IS FULL FOR THIS 
YEAR, WE WILL NOT ACCEPT NOR BEGIN SCHEDULING MASS 

INTENTIONS FOR 2023 UNTIL SEPTEMBER 1ST. 
 

SUNDAY, JULY 31 
EIGHTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 

8:30am Low Mass - Pro Populo 
10:30am High Mass - Entire Terrence Smith 

family, by Terri Smith 
6pm Vespers & Benediction 

 

Monday, August 1 
St. Peter the Apostle in Chains 

8am Low Mass - † Theresa Stefanczyk, 
by Lorraine Greski 

 

Tuesday, August 2 
St. Alphonsus Liguori 

8am Low Mass - Jeanette Norris, 
by Edward Robertson 

 

Wednesday, August 3 
Finding of  the Body of  St. Stephen 

8am Low Mass - † Luis Cruz, 
by Stefanina & Lynda Cruz 

 

Thursday, August 4 
St. Dominic 

8am Low Mass - Deceased members of  Smith & 
Moran families, 
by Moran family 

 

1st Friday, August 5 
Mass of  the Sacred Heart of  Jesus 

8am Low Mass - Prior General of  the ICRSS 
5pm Holy Hour of  Adoration 

6pm High Mass - †† Albert & Weronika Sadowski, 
by great-grandson David Charette 

 

1st Saturday, August 6 
Transfiguration of  Our Lord 

8am High Mass - Janusz Czaderna, 
by Joanna & Bianca Czaderna 

 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 7 
NINTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 

8:30am Low Mass - Pro Populo 
10:30am High Mass - Manriquez family intentions, 

by family 
5:30pm “Organ at the Oratory” Recital 

followed by 6pm Vespers & Benediction 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE St. Patrick Church Donations 

 Week of  July 24:   $4,709.42 
Please mail or drop off your regular offertory envelopes to 

Saint Patrick rectory or donate securely online at  
www.osvhub.com/stpatrick-parish-and-oratory 
We truly depend on your help and assistance for the 

upkeep of our church & operations. 
May God reward your generosity! 

Please write your donation to “SAINT PATRICK PARISH” 

Upcoming Events 
Aug. 1-2  Portiuncula Indulgence from Noon of 

August 1 until Midnight closing August 2, a 
Plenary Indulgence, available for oneself or for 
the benefit of the Poor Souls in Purgatory, may 
be gained under the usual conditions with the 
addition of the Our Father, Hail Mary, & Glory 
Be said 6x each, to be performed in any church. 

Aug. 5 Canon Estrada’s 8th Anniversary to the 
Priesthood 

Aug. 5  First Friday, 5pm Adoration & 
Confession followed by 6pm High Mass 

Aug. 6  First Saturday, simplified form of  
devotions: 8am High Mass, Exposition of  
Blessed Sacrament, Rosary, 15 minute 
silent adoration, followed by Benediction 

Aug. 15  Assumption of  the Blessed Virgin 
Mary, 8am Low Mass & 6pm High Mass 
& Benediction 

Aug. 22  Immaculate Heart of  Mary 8am Mass 
Aug. 24  St. Patrick Men’s Association Rosary & 

Conference Night starting at 6pm 
Aug. 29–Sept. 2 General Chapter of  the Institute 

of  Christ the King Sovereign Priest: all 
Canons will travel to the Institute’s 
Motherhouse in Gricigliano, Italy for this 
important international meeting.  Mass 
schedule per usual. 

Sept. 2  First Friday, 5pm Adoration & 
Confession followed by 6pm High Mass 

Sept. 3  First Saturday, simplified form of  
devotions: 8am High Mass, Exposition of  
Blessed Sacrament, Rosary, 15 minute 
silent adoration, followed by Benediction 

Wisdom from Saint Francis de Sales 
Patron Saint of  the Institute of  Christ the King  

 

“Whatever happens, abide steadfast in a 
determination to cling simply to God.”  
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Faith of  Our Fathers is a group of  faithful 
Catholic men and women who meet in person to 
pray, discuss and read from the saints to deepen 
our Catholic faith in a practical way. We meet 
every second Saturday of  the month in one of  
our homes.  The next meeting will take 
place Saturday, August 13th from 5-8 PM.  At 
that time, we will begin a new book: 
“An Introduction to the Devout Life” by St. 
Francis de Sales.  Please forward your contact 
information to the Rector. 

Announcements from our Parishioners 

PUBLICATION OF WEDDING BANNS 
 

BE IT KNOWN to all here present that  
 

Mister Paul Lapre  
  

and 
  

Miss Regina Weissenberg  
 

intend to be united in holy matrimony on the  
13th day of  August in the year of  our Lord 2022  

at half  after eleven o’clock in the morning,  
at Saint Patrick Oratory in Waterbury. 

 
Wherefore, we hereby admonish each and all that, if  

anyone of  you has knowledge of  an impediment existing 
that would prevent their marriage, you are bound to make 

it known to the Rector as soon as possible.   

 
Mrs. Charlotte Duffee, a Catholic mom in 
Mansfield, is seeking a fellow mom or woman to 
assist during playtime with her children, aged 2 
and 8 months, on days when she will be working 
remotely from home beginning in September.  
Help is needed for 2.5 days per week, but she is 
happy to have different people for each day.  
Interested moms are welcome to bring their 
children along for a playdate as well.  She is 
offering $20/hour.  Please forward your contact 
information to the Rector. 



From the Rector’s Scriptorium  

Dear Faithful and Friends of  Saint Patrick Oratory,  
 We first welcome the growing number of  visitors to our Oratory.  Hoping to 
connect with you, please do not hesitate to introduce yourselves.  We hope that you can 
make Saint Patrick’s your new spiritual home by registering your families to be members 
of  the Oratory. We know that the purpose of  bulletins is to give brief  and concise weekly 
reports to our faithful regarding the liturgical schedule and events at the Oratory, and 
thus it is rare for me to write in bulletins because of  this fact.  However, asking for your 
indulgence,  allow me to express my sincere gratitude to all our faithful supporters of  the 
Oratory.  Thank you to all those who generously support us, and thank all those 
volunteers who help maintain and beautify our Oratory regularly.  Last Sunday, we had 
again our annual parish picnic and it is good to see many people who helped out in 
making it once again a successful event.  It is difficult for me to thank you all individually, 
but please know of  my sincere appreciation.  May God reward you!  
 Later this week on August 5th,  it will be my 8th anniversary of  ordination to the 
holy priesthood.  Grateful to God and to the Institute of  Christ the King Sovereign Priest 
for allowing me to serve the flock of  Saint Patrick’s, it is an honor to celebrate with you 
the Sacraments and the Holy Sacrifice of  the Mass in all its perennial beauty and 
unchanging tradition, and everything that they entail, for the glory of  God and the 
salvation of  souls.  Please pray for me to be a good and holy priest, unworthy as I am, 
that I may further sanctify the faithful of  God and continue to lead others to, Lord -
willing, Heaven, our ultimate home.  Christus vincit!  Christus regnat!  Christus imperat!  


